## September 2019

Welcome Back everyone! We hope you all had a fantastic, fun filled summer holidays! Jai & Jo are now the management team so any questions or queries please do not hesitate to ask, the office door is always open We now have a Facebook page, where we will update as much as we can about what the children are getting up to, term dates and any important information we need to share.

## Pre-school room

We would like to welcome Amy Mcmunn as the newest member of the Smiles Daycare team, she will be joining pre-school embarking on an adventure with all the preschool children enriching their days with fun activities, learning and engaging play.

## \*\*\*Update\*\*\*

We were all very excited to get into the new building this term but unfortunately due to circumstances out of our control this has not happened. The current situation is we are waiting for ofsted to do their inspection before we can move in and they have said that it could be between now and Christmas! So, we are keeping are fingers crossed that it will be soon. We thank you for your understanding and patience on this matter

## Toddler room

We would like to welcome all the new toddlers to the nursery we hope they enjoy our time with us! You may see a few familiar faces in the room, Alice and Dannielle are back in the toddler room raring to go with their imaginative play ideas and are excited to get to know the new children in the room.

We are sad to announce that on the 4<sup>th</sup> of October it will be Vicky's last day with us. She has found a job that will be closer to her family. We will wish her all the best in her new venture, she will be sadly missed.

Good luck Vicky!

Please can all parents make sure they are providing nappies and wipes (where needed) and that all children have spare clothes in their bag 😉

Could we please remind all parents and carers to stick to their allocated drop off and pick up times.